
CP20-89 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am writing to you as someone who is concerned with the amount of large semi trucks that 
are now using 9th Avenue N since the opening of the bypass. 
 
We have lived in our house that backs 9th Ave N for approximately 3.5 years. Since the 
opening of the bypass, traffic has increased a lot. Not just cars but giant trucks that are 
barrelling down this road. A road that really was not designed to support the sheer amount 
of trucks driving down it. 
 
I would love to see the heavy truck and dangerous good designation removed from this 
road. It is traveling through a residential area. I can’t understand what dangerous goods and 
semis would even be allowed to drive that speed through a residential area. 
 
A lot of money was invested into the bypass to keep traffic like semis, off of the roads in the 
city. Yet, they don’t want to take the time to continue to go around. 
 
In the time it took me to type this email (5 minutes) I have heard 4 large semis fly by my 
house. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Lindsay Morhart 
 


